
  COLORADO RIVERFRONT COMMISSION 

245-0045 

 

Urban Trails Committee 

 

Minutes 

January 9, 2001 

 

 

Call to Order 

 

Meeting was called to order by at 7:35pm by co-chair, Jamie Lummis.  Those present 

from the Committee were: 

 

   Jamie Lummis   Janet Hollingsworth    

Birgit Bostelman  Ken Scissors 

Robert Traylor   Tim Fry 

   Judy Craddock  John Halvorson    

   Clark Rieves   Bill Findlay 

    

Also present were Jody Kliska, Ken Simms, Shawn Cooper and Michele Rohrbach.   

 

Approval of Minutes 

 

Janet motioned, Ken seconded.  Motion passed. 

 

Announcements 

 

Michele passed around the revised Master Plan Schedule.  She also reminded everyone 

about the Riverfront Retreat on Saturday, January 27
th

 in Fruita, 9am to 1:30pm. 

 

There was no further announcements. 

 

Old Business  

 

Urban Trails Master Plan Revision:  Birgit gave presentation regarding the airport route.  

When she was done, John gave his presentation regarding Clifton/Orchard Mesa. 

 

Canal Banks:  Robert and Bill looked at banks by Moonridge (25 ½) both sides pass G 

Road - for later future development. 

 

New Business 

 

Ken Simms suggests UTC met with RTPAC (Regional Transportation organization) and 

do a presentation in February.  They meet second Friday of every month.  Ken Scissors 

and Jamie will attend. 

 



Ken Scissors stated new section has been added - River Corridor - all three new members 

will work on this section. 

 

There was no further new business. 

 

Public Comment 

 

Shawn talked about Wilson Ranch - G ½ Road and canal - Shawn recommends trail on G 

½ and canal. 

 

There was no further public comment. 

 

Adjournment - Meeting adjourned at 9:25pm. 


